
 
Friday April 12, 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Here are some upcoming school events that will be of interest to you. 
 
Sincerely,  
Mrs. Hon 
 
 
Science World Field Trip (Monday May 13) 
Please complete and return the permission slip by Monday April 15th.  I will do a draw to 
determine which parent volunteers can accompany the class once all the forms are 
returned. So far, we have more than four parents who have expressed interest in 
volunteering. 
 
Student Led Conference (Wednesday April 24, 3:00-5:00pm) 
Please refer to conference information and booking link emailed to families on the April 
10th community e-newsletter to sign up for a conference time with your child.  
 
Earth Day (Monday April 22) 
There will be an assembly to kick off environmental week at Lochdale. Students are 
encouraged to complete the Earth Day bingo activities with their family.  Completed 
bingo sheets are to be returned by April 30th. 
 
Pro-D Day (Monday April 29) – No school for students 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 

Best wishes to Iustin and Kevin  
with a birthday in April! 


